
 

MEMO—OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL 

Date:  October 13, 2023 

To:  Dr. Andrew Barrett 

From:  Mr. Tom Rogers 

Re:  European Choir Tour  

 

 

Geneva High School is requesting permission for the Choir students to participate in an abroad field trip in 
February/March of 2025.  The choir will be touring throughout England and France and performing in 4 
concerts in historical venues. The purpose of this trip is to provide students with performance opportunities 
outside of the United States while also allowing students to gain a new world view. 

 
1. Trip Dates:     10 days, Students will miss 3.5 days of school 

Depart  →  Friday night, February 21, 2025

 Return →  Sunday, March 2  2025 
 
2. Number of Students/Chaperones Attending: Approximately 40 students and    

      5 Chaperones 
 
3. Transportation:     School bus to Airport, Flights and Coach Bus  

while Abroad 
 
4. Cost of Trip:     $2995 (approximately due to flights not being  

released yet). Fundraising will help reduce the  
cost.  There will be no cost to the district for this 
trip. 

 
 
5. Adult Chaperones:    Jess Heinrich 

(1 GHS Certified Staff Member) 
(3 Parent Chaperones)    
 

6. Itinerary:     Please see attached document.  
 


